
Question Response
From Councillor Cameron Beart

2.1 20/500887/FULL - 224-226 Minster Road

The report states "The parking area to the front of 
Barton House (which is linked to Porter Close) is 
also included in the red line edge shown on the site 
plan, and notice has been served on the owner of 
Barton House."

It was certainly included in the red line on the 
original site plan but on the latest site plan, it isn't. 
Could this be clarified? How will access be achieved 
if the only access route is outside of the red site 
line/applicants boundary?  

The submitted site location plan (drawing number EX-SITE-00 Rev 06) is 
attached above for reference, and sets out the red line boundary of the 
application. 
 
I have reviewed the proposed site plan and agree that it does not show 
the correct red line boundary, as the area to the front of Barton House is 
not included within the red line. I have notified the agent and he has 
provided the attached amended plan, showing the correct red line 
boundary, which now matches the red line on the site location plan. I have 
sent this amended plan over to our technical team to upload onto the 
public access. 


